
PARENTS GUIDE FOR CHILD PROTECTION AT BRAID TENNIS CLUB
Reference:  LTA Safeguarding Children and Young People Policy
Following a recommendation by the Lawn Tennis Association, Braid Tennis Club has appointed a Child Protection Officer and now has a Safeguarding Policy for Children and Young People.  

It is not intended to use this document to overwhelm members with the detail of the policy.  You can find further information at the reference above.  Child Protection and Safeguarding is taken seriously but should be pitched at an appropriate level.  It is hoped that the membership agree that it should form an adjunct to ensure that everyone can enjoy the tennis!

If an issue arises which you feel needs further attention paid to it, then please don’t hesitate in contacting the Child Protection Officer.

Gareth Evans

Child Protection Officer

Braid Tennis Club

evanswhitworth@aol.com
07747 144769


